JUL 9, 2024

A Low Water Surcharge is coming up for Manaus, BR
shipments

A Low Water Surcharge for cargo transported to and from Manaus, BR is coming up. The Low Water
Surcharge will be effective from August 10, 2024, and is valid until further notice.

This surcharge is necessary to offset the increased costs and operational complexities associated with
navigating the low water conditions on the Amazonas River.

The details of this surcharge are listed below for your reference:

e Effective date: August 10, 2024
e USD 4800 per container

If you require more information related to Ocean Tariff rates, please visit the tariff section of our website.
As an alternative, please contact our customer service team at your location who will guide you based on
your individual situation.



